
 

 

 

 

25
th

 January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have decided to make some items to sell in school and donate 

the money to Cancer Research charity. 

Your children will be able to buy these homemade items from the 

ICT suite at lunchtime’s on 10
th

 and 17
th

 February 2017. 

We would like to let you know so that your child can bring extra 

money to school and does not spend their snack money.  

No item will be cost more than £1. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Martha, Eloise, Millie, Faith, Lowenna and Isabelle 

Year 3 

 


